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Public Comment

From:
Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 6:55 PM
To: PublicComment
Subject: No Rate Hike

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. I'm against the 5% rate increase. 

It's not fair that coastal residents have to pay increasing costs associated with statewide insurance coverage when the 
majority of windstorm claims come from outside our area. 

Thank you, 
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Public Comment

From:
Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 11:39 AM
To: PublicComment
Subject: No, no, no

One, why do the coastal areas have higher disaster insurance  rates when there are disasters throughout the state that 
qualify under the same policies yet they are not penalized?  Aren’t we all in this together? Two the higher payouts are to 
those that have the big bucks to purchase or build in hazardous areas like “the” island. They should have to purchase 
extra hazard supplemental insurance. We live inland and have average homes that if destroyed, it would not cost the 
insurance companies as much. Three, Municipalities that allow building in flood zones just to create a higher tax base for 
the city, county should foot the bill when these homes get flooded or destroyed. We have astute engineers versed in 
zoning and building codes yet the homes are allowed to be built in areas prone for cyclic climate danger. Is there dark 
money involved here? Is this taxation without representation? Let the people decide for a change.  

Sent from my iPhone 
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Public Comment

From:
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 9:00 AM
To: public.comment@twia.com
Subject: Rate hike

As homeowners, we join with our legislators who are asking you to reverse the decision to raise rates by 5 percent. This 
increase will be devastating during a time when inflation continues to increase and many people are still recovering from 
the damages of Covid.  

Respectfully, 
 

Seabrook, TX 

Sent from my iPhone 




